
Date  : 7/11/2016 2:57:00 PM
From  : "Wes Pringle" 
To  : "Patrick Gibson" 
Cc  : "Emily Wong" 
Subject  : Re: New Hollywood Project

Hi Pat,

I'm off on Friday, so it will have to be Monday.

Wes

On Mon, Jul 11, 2016 at 2:45 PM, Patrick Gibson <PGibson@gibsontrans.com> wrote:
Wes
 
I have a new mixed use project (mostly residential) in Hollywood at Hollywood and Wilcox.  Do you have any time Friday or Monday to look at
a preliminary MOU and list of study intersection locations?
 
Pat
 
Patrick A. Gibson, P.E., PTOE
President
 
Gibson Transportation Consulting, Inc.
523 W. 6th Street, Suite 1234
Los Angeles, CA 90014
www.gibsontransportation.com
(213) 683-0088 phone
(213) 683-0033 fax
 
 

-- 
-- 

Wes Pringle. P.E.
Transportation Engineer
Metro Development Review
100 S. Main Street, 9th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012

Los Angeles Department of Transportation
213.972.8482 

***************************Confidentiality Notice************************************
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles Department of Transportation, which may be confidential. If
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e‐mail and delete the original message and any attachment
without reading or saving in any manner.
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